RECEIVED By City Clerk at 2:57 pm, May 20, 2024

City of Newton



Ruthanne Fuller Mayor

PUBLIC BUILDINGS DEPARTMENT

Joshua R. Morse, Commissioner Telephone (617) 796-1600 FAX (617) 796-1601 TTY: (617) 796-1089 52 ELLIOT STREET NEWTON HIGHLANDS, MA 02461-1605

City Clerk

NOTICE

There will be a special meeting for the Franklin School Project on Wednesday, May 22nd at 6:00pm to discuss the opportunities and challenges associated with the decision as to whether the Franklin School staff and students stay in the current building while the new school is built, or whether they should move to the swing space at 191 Pearl Street. The meeting will be held via zoom and will start at 6:00 p.m. Please follow the link below to register in advance.

Hi there,

You are invited to a Zoom webinar.

When: May 22, 2024, 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Topic: Franklin Parent and Community Meeting on Swing Space Confirmation

Register in advance for this webinar:

https://newtonma-gov.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_GIM5Pz9SRBeCvUVVHcvFKA

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.